NEAFCS Network Newsletter: August 2024

What YOU Need to Know NOW in NEAFCS!

National Office Staff

CANDIDATES: Meet your 2024 Board Candidates. New this year,
candidates have pre-recorded their 3-minute speech for members to view
prior to Annual Session. Visit the following link to read their applications,
position statements, and watch their 3-minute

speeches. https://neafcs.memberclicks.net/2024-board-candidates. Contact
your affiliate leadership/ voting delegates to share your thoughts on each
candidate so they can make an informed decision prior to voting.

o SIGN UP GENIUS: Attending Annual Session and looking for a way to help out
onsite? Keep an eye out for the volunteer sign-up to be sent in the coming
week. There are many opportunities to help serve NEAFCS, so please consider
signing up for at least one! Members like you help make the meeting a
success!

Log in to neafcs.org and click document
library in the member center tab to find
monthly meeting notes!

Share comments, concerns, and questions about the eNEAFCS network
newsletter with NEAFCS Secretary Lisa Peterson

at lap5981@illinois.edu
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